MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 21-171

SUBJECT: INFORMING THE ASSEMBLY OF A MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE STATE OF ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
AND PUBLIC FACILITIES AND THE MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH
THAT WILL BE PRESENTED TO THE BOROUGH MANAGER FOR
SIGNATURE FOR THE COMMUNITY TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM
FUNDING FOR MAINTENANCE AND OPERATIONS OF HERMON ROAD
UPGRADE AND EXTENSION PROJECT.

AGENDA OF: August 17, 2021
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ATTACHMENT (S) : Memorandum of Agreement, Community
Transportation Program (CTP) (6 pp)

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The purpose of this legislation is to inform
the Assembly that the Borough Manager will be asked to sign a
Maintenance and Operations Memorandum of Agreement between the
State of Alaska, Department of Transportation and Public
Facilities (ADOT&PF) and the Matanuska-Susitna Borough (Borough)
for the Hermon Road Upgrade and Extension project.

The Public Works staff submitted nominations to the State of Alaska
CTP. The Hermon Road Upgrade and Extension was one of four projects
awarded funding contingent on the fulfillment of several
conditions including the requirement that ADOT&PF plan, design,
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and construct the federal-aid projects.

Another condition for this funding is that all constructed
improvements be owned and maintained by the Borough.

The Borough and ADOT&PF have developed the maintenance and
operations agreement for Hermon Road Upgrade and Extension and it
will be presented to the Borough Manager for signature.
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